
5th November 2019 

 

To: Parents of pupils in Year 8 
 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 8 mathematics 
 

I am writing to inform you of a change to the delivery of Year 8 mathematics. 

 

We will now teach pupils in their normal teaching groups (A or B). Both teachers will teach each group 

on a half-termly rotation. This will begin with immediate effect. 

 

Please note that at KS3 we do not set or stream pupils according to ability. Both classes cover the same 

content, the delivery of which is tailored to each individual pupil. Two classes of a similar size will help us 

to ensure a productive learning environment for all. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me on davidthompson@hollygirt.notts.sch.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr D Thompson 

Senior Teacher (Curriculum) 
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